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From:
Sent: 04 March 2024 17:33
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy cove licensing 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
I am emailing 
To show my support for the change in licensing at sandy cove Hotel Berrynarbour Ex349SR As a 
local resident we often use  the hotel for  friends and family when  they come and stay the hotel is an 
asset to the village and employ local People and buy local produce. Which keeps many people in 
work and I can only see this helping with local jobs Sandy cove  is well run and a lovely friendly place 
to be and spend time. 
 
Kind regards. 
Jodie  Morley 

 Barton farm 
Combe Martin 
EX34 0NT 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


